
From: jsscharf@msn.com on behalf of jerome scharf
To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Greenpoint
Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 8:04:03 PM

This is to urge the plan separating  Greenpoint from Blackpoint in the county plan and underscore the
unique nature of our Greenpoint neighborhood.

I fully support the Greenpoint committee aspirations.

Unfortunately, my wife and I cannot attend Tuesday’s meeting.

Sincerely,

Jerome and Cathy Scharf

mailto:jsscharf@msn.com
mailto:jsscharf@comcast.net
mailto:KDrumm@marincounty.org

